8™ Annual SCUSISD Theatre Camp at Byron Steele High School
1300 FM 1103, Cibolo, Texas 78108
210-619-4043

Dear parents and students,

I would like to invite your child to participate in the Summer
Theatre/Drama Camp: June 14th— 18th, 2010. We will be offering a
summer drama camp to intermediate and junior high school students to give
them an opportunity in which to participate and experience theatre.

Our summer camp will be filled with acting exercises and training, including
voice and physical activities. Plus, acting students will have a scene on
which to work during the camp, which will culminate in a public
performance for family and friends to show off their hard work!!! Technical
Theatre students will be able to work on sets, lighting, sound, props and
some costumes.

The camp this year is only for one week due to building maintenance;
however, our hours will be longer. Our daily schedule will be Monday —
Friday starting at 9:00 am — 3:00 pm with an hour lunch break. Friday will
be an all day rehearsal culminating in theatrical performances at Spm that
night. Cost for the camp this summer will remain at only $100 with
discounts for two or more per family. Call for details: 210-723-2452 George
Adkison

To register your child, please fill out a registration form along with a
medical release form. Then bring that and payment with you and your child
or children on the first day of camp. For any further questions, please contact
me by email at gadkison@scuc.txed.net or leave a message with us at the
Byron Steele Theatre Department at 210-619-4043.

We are looking forward to a wonderful, exciting and successful
Theatre/Drama Camp! COME JOIN THE FUN!

George Adkison
Director of Theatre
Byron P. Steele High School



